MOE TURMAN
64 WEST 23RD STREET
NEW YORK 10, N. Y.

METWOOD OFFICE EQUIPMENT CORP December 10th, 1948

Dear Joe,

Mrs. Naile Jacobson has been sent to me by her uncle,
George Jacobson, an active communal leader in New York,
whom I have known for many years.

In the course of my talk with her this morning, it
appears that the lady is a linguist of note and a
graduate of prominent European universities. She is
thoroughly familiar with French, Italian, Spanish,
Greek and English.

It occurred to me that a person possessing such
knowledge may be of use to you somewhere in the JDC
setup. Any courtesy, help or information that you
may give her that would help her locate herself in
Europe for the next several years would be greatly
appreciated.

It strikes me that her experience with languages may
particularly qualify her if not with the JDC then
with some UN work.

However, I believe that if you interview her for
several moments you will get your own impression.

Sinceﬁ§%<Nig;:ff

Best regards.

Dr. Joseph Schwartz
European Director

Joint Distribution Committee
Paris, France






